ecember 16, 1936



Mr. Reginald Laubin "Cadeho" Colchester, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Laubin:

Thenks for your letter. I met Tehen years ago in Oklahoma and rejoice that he is still alive. It may be that a good literary agent such as Jacques Chambrun, 745 Fifth /venue, New York City, might be able to place his book for him, aspecially since he has published one already. The Houghton Mifflin Co., 2 Park Street, Boston, have published several of my books and have a very good Western list. If Tehen wishes to try them, they have a New York office. If Tehen wishes, I could drop them a line. Please let me know.

I have been trying to wangle funds to go to the Sitting Bull country mext summer myself. I hope you succeed in your plans.

Very cordially yours.

W. S. Campbell